
 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                     23 February, 2024 

Stage 1 homework will commence next week. We would like all stage 1 students to 
engage in home reading as a priority. Please provide a scrapbook for your child’s 
home reader log sheets. This could also be used for any extra optional activities that 
your child may do. 

 

Year 1 Year 2 

Home Reading – one book per night Home Reading - one book per night 

Phoneme / sound sheet Phoneme / sound sheet 

 Times table revision 

 

• Home reading – Online levelled decodables. Please refer to online Decodable 
reader instructions below 

• Weekly phoneme / sound sheet with examples of the phonemes focused on in 
class 

• Year 2 - times table revision sheet 

Sample activities that could be done on whiteboards or paper are as follows: 

• Write words each night with the phoneme / sound focus. Write the phoneme in 
colour. Write more words that have the phoneme (recommend purchasing a mini 
whiteboard to practise the phonemes or just use paper). 

• Use the words in a sentence. Write a statement (sentence), question or 
command. 

• Write your spelling word BEACH- change the 'ch’ to 't’' -What word do you have 
now? (BEAT) Change the ‘b’ to an ‘s’ - What word do you have now? (SEAT)  

Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

Stage 1 Teachers 

 

 

 

 



 
Online Decodables Instructions 

Your child will bring home a card with their username and password. 

 

You will have access to their home reader levels. Please note that their home reader 
level is a level below that of their guided reading level in the classroom. 

 
 

Please start with the Early Reader level and then proceed through the other levels. If 
you notice that a new level has been unlocked, that will indicate that your child has 
progressed to a new level in class. 

 



 
Your child will bring home a home reader log.  

 
Some of our students have exited Decodable Readers. It is important that they 
maintain their home reading. We encourage students to borrow books from the 
library and choose reading material that they enjoy. Students will receive a log page 
as below to record their reading. 

 
Could you please stick home reader logs in your child’s scrapbook.  

We would like to see all student’s home reader logs every Friday and acknowledge 
their home reading efforts. 

 

Kind regards, 

Stage 1 Teachers 


